
    The Honourable Glenys Hanna Martin, M.P.
Minister of Transport & Aviation

of
The Commonwealth of The Bahamas

Cordially invites you to attend
a

Closing Reception
Hosted by

The Honourable Obediah Wilchcombe, M.P.
Minister of Tourism

of
The Commonwealth of The Bahamas

on
Wednesday, 11th May, 2016, at 7:00 p.m.

at
Balmoral Club
Sandford Drive
New Providence

Commonwealth of The Bahamas

RSVP:                             Dress:  Lounge Suit
Telephone: (242) 397-4738
        (242) 397-4743
Email: knwilmott09@gmail.com


